

# October 16th, 2012

## This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board:

#### **MEETINGS**

SAPA's third General Meeting will be held on November 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2012 at 5:45PM in Graham Hall Room 187. Hope to see everyone there!

#### **UPDATES**

**SAPA OCTOBER FUNDRAISER EVENT:** Don't forget to stop by Graham Hall's front office (Graham 184) for a chance to enter and win an entire jar filled with peanut M&M's! Stop by Graham 184 during office hours, fill out a "guess card", and drop it in the donation box along with your donation of \$1 or more.

\*\*All funds raised will be used to support SAPA's Scholarship Fund. General donations to SAPA are always encouraged!

### **EVENTS**

PRESIDENTIAL DEBATE WATCHING PARTY: Kathryn Lonczewski, SAPA Vice President, will be hosting a Presidential Debate Watching Party at her apartment tonight (10/16). The event will begin at 8:30PM. Feel free to contribute a snack or beverage. Please RSVP by emailing <a href="klon@udel.edu">klon@udel.edu</a>. When you RSVP, you will receive a follow up email with directions to her apartment.

**GOVERNMENT BY AND FOR MILLENNIAL AMERICA CONVERSATION:** On Wednesday, October 17<sup>th</sup>, Roosevelt Institute at U.D. is hosting a workshop. The topic of the workshop will be: Obstacles to an ideal democracy. The event will begin at 5:30PM in Gore Hall Room 115. If you are passionate about government policy, politics, or social change, come out and join the conversation! If you can't attend the event, click <a href="here">here</a> to get a glimpse of a blueprint for 21<sup>st</sup> Century governance...Built by you.

Homecoming Kick-Off Alumni Social: Don't forget to register to attend the Homecoming Kick-Off Alumni Social! The event is being held on Thursday, October 18th, 2012 from 6PM to 8:30PM at Catherine Rooney's, 102 E. Main Street, Newark, DE. Tickets are only \$10! This event is a great way to connect with new people and expand your professional network! To register for the event, please click here.

#### **UDEL SPPA**

SCHOOL OF PUBLIC POLICY AND ADMINISTRATION



## October 16th, 2012

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY VOLUNTEER EVENT: Matt Parkhurst, Continuing Ed Representative, has put together a Habitat for Humanity Volunteer Event! The event will be held on Saturday, November 10<sup>th</sup>, 2012 in Wilmington, Delaware. The event is unfortunately limited to nine people, so if you would like to be a part of the Habitat Volunteer Team on November 10<sup>th</sup>, please email Matt at mpark@udel.edu as soon as possible! For more information about the event, please click here.

# Thanks. **SAPA BOARD**

(Nathan Roby, Kathryn Lonczewski, Cimone Philpotts, Ama Nyame-Mensah, Rachel Linstead-Goldsmith, Allison Rice, Jennifer Lazo, Jennifer Nichols, Matthew Parkhurst, and David Barnes).

Please feel free to email us at <a href="mailto:sapassociation@gmail.com">sapassociation@gmail.com</a> with any questions, comments, or additions to the weekly email. Thanks!